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We already have some 
great services for families in 
Lincolnshire, particularly in our 
children’s centres, where, for 
example, you can access things 
like baby massage, play and 
learning activities or have your 
child’s health review.
 
Excitingly, Lincolnshire is now part of the 
national Start for Life and Family Hubs 
programmes, which will help us develop 
new-and-improved services. This will  
help families get the right support at the 
right time. 
 

It means we will be able to support you:
 
Earlier – investing further in baby’s first 
1,001 critical days of life
 
Better – improving outcomes by 
focusing on what we know works
 
Together – working in partnership with 
families and communities

 
Look out for opportunities to participate in 
these exciting new developments. To get 
involved, talk to a member of staff in your 
local children’s centre. 
 
To find out more, please visit  
www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/familyhubs

Support is available to all Lincolnshire families which includes children from 0-19 (or up to 25 for those 
with special educational needs and disabilities).




